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Get ready for Spirit Week! It's happening
during the week of October 23rd-27th.
Activity information is available to the right
and will also be posted outside of each
classroom. Children can come dressed in
costumes or pajamas, and all classes will

«_enjoy a day of games and festivities.

SPIRIT WEEK

+ Monday; Holiday Spirit Week -Dress in Orange /black

+ Tuesday: Senior Citizen Day - Dress like an old person

* Wednesday: Breast Cancer Awareness - Wear Pink
+ Thursday: Throw Back Decade- Dress up in your favorite
Decade.
+ Friday: Costume or Favorite P} - Halloween costume or

favorite PJ (can bring their favorite book to read)

REMINDERS

* Payment Reminders: Please ensure that your payments are
made by Monday. If not received by Tuesday at noon, a late
fee of $25 will be added to your account.

* DSS Tuition: Your DSS tuition is due on the 1st of each
month, with the option to split it into two payments, the first
by the 1st and the second by the 15th. Please note that a
$25.00 late fee will be applied to your account if the payment
is not made by the 1st.

» Sick Policy Reminder: If your child is unwell, exhibiting
symptoms such as fever, diarrhea, coughing, or a persistent
runny nose, please refrain from sending them to school. Our
priority is the safety of all the children and our staff.

* Don't forget to check your child's cubby for appropriate
Fall/Winter clothing, including at least two outfits, complete
with underwear and socks. Please label all clothing for easy
identification.

* October activities are in full swing, and the NC PreK class is
planning an upcoming trip to the pumpkin patch. Details
about the date will be provided soon.

* Please make sure that your child’s shot records are up to
date. If they have had any new shots, please make sure that
we have received a new copy. Thank you.

GOOD NEWS

* Infants, toddlers, and 2s are jumping into Fall
by engaging in leaf-themed art projects and
experimenting with color mixing to craft vibrant
fall colors.

* Our threes and fours are deep into their "Tree"

study, venturing outdoors to explore and collect

various natural items like pinecones and sticks
to create beautiful artwork.

* The NC-PreK group is off to a fantastic start,
exploring activities that help them to discover
their emotions. They've been reading "The
Color Monster” by Anna Llenas, aiding them in
identifying their emotions and expressing them
in more positive ways.

* Our NC-PreK parents have joined in on the
fun, participating in afternoon games like duck,
duck, goose, and hide-and-seek. It's a
wonderful opportunity to build strong bonds
with our families. Thanks to everyone for
making it all possible!

BIRTHDAYS [IV |

v - 5th: Nataly
- . 7th: Rylie

- 12th: Kaliha




